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Ballan Scout Hall Opening

| had the absolute pleasure of attending the
official opening of the new Ballan Scout Hall
last Sunday, and | must say, it was a truly
remarkable event. Joined by esteemed
guests Minister Natalie Suleyman MP,
Michaela Settle MP, and Sam Rae MP, we
gathered to commemorate this significant
milestone for Scouts Victoria and the local
community.

The occasion was a testament to the power
of collaboration, as we celebrated the
successful partnership between the State,
Federal, and Local Government, alongside
Scouts Victoria. It was a collective effort that
demonstrated our shared commitment to
investing in the development and growth of
our young people and the community at
large.

Matalie Suleyman MP exprassed her delight

in contributing funding towards this new facility, highlighting the positive impact it will have on the vibrant Ballan
community. The hall stands as a symbol of unity and progress, showcasing what can be achieved when Scouting comes
together. It is a versatile space that will benefit not only our Scouts but also the wider community, providing endless
possibilities for growth, learning, and unforgettable experiences.

Being part of the official opening alongside our enthusiastic youth members was an absolute honour. Together, we
witnessed the culmination of hard work, dedication, and shared vision. | have no doubt that this new Hall will be a hub of
inspiration and a catalyst for positive change in the lives of countless young individuals.



